
July 7, 2022
Construction Alert # 27

NOTICE TO DOWNTOWNERS:  NOTICE TO DOWNTOWNERS:  
Closure on NE 2nd Avenue to SE 2nd Avenue, from NE 1st Street to SE 1st StreetClosure on NE 2nd Avenue to SE 2nd Avenue, from NE 1st Street to SE 1st Street

•  Starting Monday, July 18, 2022

•  This section is part of Phase C

•  For any additional information, 
please contact the PIO, Wanda 
Mendez at (786) 285-9407 or 
m e n d e z @ m i a m i d d a . c o m


